
 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

Date: 11th July, 2024 

 

Dear Students, Faculty Members, and Non-Teaching Staff, 

 

This is to inform all students and staff that the college will remain closed on 

July 13, 2024, on the occasion of the "Birthday of Poet Bhanu Bhakt." 

Regular classes and administrative activities will resume on July 15, 2024. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Best regards, 

 

Shivam Sintury 

Teacher in Charge 

Uttar Banga Maheshwari College. 

 

 
 


